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This is THE rarest and most far out 
assemblage of information I personally 
know of.
It is unlike any other collection of 
writing I have thus far encountered in 
the
duration of my current life span here on 
this planet.

These are the Original Modern Humans 
Comprehension Courses written by Alfred 
B. Glaser
circa 1976.

The material contained in these courses 



has had an unusual history of remaining 
rather
unknown, elusive and obscured from the 
attention of the general public.

My retired friend Al Fry tells me that 
most people who encounter these works 
tend to
keep them secret.  I suppose it's time to 
reveal them to the world in digital form,
likely for the first time ever...

An accurate description of the topics 
addressed is difficult to summarize.  The
information is much more otherworldly and 
far reaching than I can accurately 
express.
I suggest you consider reading these 
volumes for yourself.

I purchased them from Al in back 1990 to 
help support his work.  They are provided
here free of charge.  My only request is 
that you help seed these works for as 
long
as you are able, so that others may gain 
the opportunity to share this 
information.


